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 Wednesday 24th January 2018 
 

 
Dear Parents, 

 
We have lots of exciting learning coming up this term, with fun trips and exciting Design 
& Technology projects to inspire and excite your children. I thought it may be best to put 

the general information and permission slips for these learning journeys in one letter, so 
that you are aware of dates, etc, in advance.  

 
On Thursday 8th February, we will be finishing our next learning journey by visiting 
Chichester Conservancy and County Hall to engage in our very own debating session. We 

have a coach for 13 children but will need some help with transport for the remaining 
children in class.  

 
On Thursday 22nd February, we will be kicking off our next Learning Journey with an 
informative trip to the Tangmere Aviation Museum, as well as other little surprises over 

the course of the week. For this trip, we will need some help with transport, and some 
parents who would be keen to stay with us to enjoy the days learning with a group of 

children.   
 
All children will require a packed lunch for both of these trips. If you have prepaid for a 

hot school meal please cancel this well in advance of the visit to avoid being charged.   
 

Finally, later this term, we have a fun Learning Journey based around how electricity can 
be used to power our world, during which the children will be designing and building 
their own motorised vehicles.  To do this, I have ordered some resources for the 

children, and nearer the time we will think about other things that they could collect to 
help with their designs. 

 
I have tried to keep costs to a minimum for all of these events, but would appreciate if 

you could help with a voluntary contribution of £7 to cover some of the expenses 
(transport costs, entry fees and some DT resources) of this exciting range of learning 
opportunities. 

 
Further information will follow nearer the time of each event. 

 
If you have any questions or queries, please do pop in to ask. 
 

Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Dan Taylor 

 
 

 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS)  NPQH 
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 …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
Chichester Conservancy (8th February) / Tangmere Aviation Centre (22nd 

February) 

 
Please fill in and tick as appropriate below. 

 
I give permission for my child ………………………………………………………………………………. to 
attend the Chichester Conservancy and Tangmere Aviation Centre trips and to travel to 

and return from each destination by coach or car. 
 

I can help with transport on 8th February: 
I can help with transport on 22nd February: 
I would like to stay and join in the days learning at the Tangmere aviation centre on 

Thursday 22nd February: 
 

I enclose a voluntary contribution of £7 to cover transport costs, entry fees and some DT 
resources:  

 
 
Signed ……………………………………………………….. 


